
WCRS 
NBC -RED NETWORK 

GREENWOOD, SOUTH CAROLINA 

January 25, 1943 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
R.F.D. #2 
Walnutport, Pa. 

Dear ßßr. Geary; 

Your QSLL letter received, thanks very 
much. You have a very nice set up there, I 

have never been able to get a HRO, but hope 
to get one after the war is over. 

For your information WCRS is now broad- 
casting a regular frequency check on the third 
friday of each month at 3:30 to 3:40 A./ j:. 

I would appreciate another report from 
you, especially a check on the signal strength. 

Very truly yours, 

E. C. Niemann, 
Ch. Eng. 


